o The System of Ranking Delivery Units for FY 2018 PBB was cascaded to TAPI
employees last January 10, 2019 during the TAPI Planning Workshop held at
Verjandel Hotel.

e Ms. Lilia B. Ferrer, FAD Chief, presented the Guidelines for Rating and Ranking
Delivery Units as well as answered queries from the employees. Below are some
of the pictures taken during the presentation.

e For more information regarding cascading of System of Ranking Delivery Units,
please contact:

LOURDES C. PALILEO
AOV-Personnel
Tel: 8372071 to 82 local 2154



